
 

 

 

DATE: 12.07.2024                                                                                                   DAY: FRIDAY 

NOTICE 

 

 

Dear Parents/Students, 

 

This is to inform you all that the Copy Showing for the UT-I /PT-I has been scheduled on 

13th July, 2024 (Saturday) from 8am to 10am. 

 

Regular classes will be suspended on that day. 

 

Students must accompany their parents in their regular School Uniform only. 

 

Thanks! 
SXHS BANKURA 
 


